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29th September 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 22nd September 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Mrs McCoy 99.5% 28 

Second Mrs Guttridge 99% 45 

Third Mr East 98.9% 28 

Fourth Miss Potter 96.7% 34 

Fifth Mrs Drinkwater 95.3% 0 

Sixth Mr Stoddart 95% 25 

Seventh Miss Walsh 91.9% 75 

 

 

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 

 

There will be no Celebration Assembly next Friday 6th October,  

however, Assembly will take place on Thursday 5th October at 9.15am 

instead, but there will be no coffee morning. 

 

Swimming will go ahead as normal for Year 4. 

 

There will be no Celebration Assembly or Coffee Morning  

on Friday 13th October. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

 

REMINDERS 

Home School Agreement and Parental Permission Form 

Please complete these forms and send them back to school as soon as possible. 

There are still a lot which have not been returned. 

 

Contact Information 

Please don’t forget to email the school office with an up to date contact email address.  

The address is admin.windmillhill@halton.gov.uk.  Please include your child’s name in the 

email.  This will be a much more efficient way to contact you regarding school activities.  

Please also inform the office if you have changed your mobile number over the holidays.  

It is vital that we have an up to date contact number for any emergency. 
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Community Events 

Please check the notice board in the foyer for local community events and groups.  

There is a lot going on in the area! 

 

AK Elite Coaching 
There is a Gymnastics Club here at school run by AK Elite Coaching.  The classes are on Tuesdays at 

6.30 – 7.30 and Wednesdays at 6.30 – 7.30 and 7.30 - 8.30. 
If you would like to join or require more information, please ring 07850 930902 

 

Thank you! 

Finally, thank you to everyone who sent in donations for our Harvest Assembly.  These 

have been forwarded to Runcorn Foodbank. 

 

 

Thank you for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 


